

MACEDONIA WORLD BAPTIST MISSIONS, INC.

International Consultant

R. M. Frost



Assisting Missionaries
World Wide
Establishing New Churches

14840 Naranja Lks. Blvd. Apt. 1C Homestead, FL 33032 Phone 423.488.7143 Email: rfrost.mwbm@gmail.com

January 2022

Dear Co-laborers in the Lord Jesus Christ,

This new year has started out with sickness for me. I have been to the doctor, but so far, they have been unable to figure out why I am sick or what I have. I have been given shots and medication to help me get well. Please pray that the medication will be effective and that the Lord will heal me soon.

Since I am sick, I will not be traveling and will be staying home until I am better. I have been advised to limit my interaction with others until I am well.

I want to wish each of you a blessed and happy New Year. May the Lord bless you and your ministries with many souls won to Christ as we labor together and continue to serve Him this new year.

Thank you for your continued support and prayers.

I remain your missionary in HIS harvest field for souls.

Till HE comes for us,

Brother Dick Frost

Bro. Dick Frost. International consultant I John 2:28